[image: image1.png]Aflﬂﬂﬂlﬂé‘ﬂlfﬂﬂ"
MLVOoU

VOCATIONAL SCHOOL DISTRIET





Monmouth County Vocational School District 




May 8, 2020

I hope this update finds all of you healthy.

On Monday, May 4, 2020, Governor Murphy confirmed that all schools will continue remote learning for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. On Wednesday, May 6, the Governor extended the public health emergency for an additional 30 days.

These two actions have set the course for the district for the remainder of this school year. As a result, the district will now be establishing plans for closing out the academic portion of this year, collecting textbooks and supplies and determining culminating activities for our seniors.

The 2019-2020 school year will end officially on Thursday, June 18.  MCVSD families will be notified about the end of the year timelines and activities within the next few weeks.   In the interim, please reach out to your child’s principal if you have any specific questions. 

Tim McCorkell, Superintendent 
